



Men and Women's Association

June 7, 2019

Dear Mr. Lazich,

We appreciate your support of our annual Lutheran General Hospital/Advocate Children's Hospital 'Men and Women's Association' golf outing. Unfortunately, this year we are unable to host this event. We would like to thank you for your generous donation to the Children's Hospital. We receive an annual request from the Children's Hospital to support Peds in the Weeds, which is an outing for children who have had or currently are in treatment for brain tumors, leukemia and other forms of pediatric cancer. It's a wonderful event celebrating life for these children and their families. Your generous donation will be put to good use. We would like to use your contribution to help fund this wonderful event.

We couldn't do this alone. Having people like you participate has greatly assisted us in raising the funds that helped programs like Peds in the Weeds and many others. Please feel free to call me at 847-723-8924 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Sandra Kaszabowski – President, Men and Women's Association Manager, Business Development, Advocate Lutheran General Hospital 847-723-8924

A Kazyulouski